THE ARMY WAR COLLEGE

WASHINGTON, D.C.



Bollin

November 1, 1934

Prof. W. S. Campbell, University of Oklahoma, Norman, Okla.

My dear Mr. Campbell:

I regret that the demands made upon our limited clerical force are too great at the present time to admit assignments outside of our regularly designated mission.

Should you wish to have this work done privately, I can refer you to Mr. Chas. H. Franklin, 3435 Brown St., Washington, D. C., who is an experienced research man.

Very truly yours.

R. B. PATTERSON.

Major, Cavalry, (A. G. D.), Secretary, Historical Section, A.W.C.